
Notice of  

Special Meeting 

New Mexico Home Inspectors Board 

Thursday, October 13, 2022. 9 a.m. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the New Mexico Home Inspectors 
Board will hold a special board meeting on Thursday, October 
13, 2022,  at 9 a.m. 

The meeting will be a Zoom meeting hosted by the Greater 
Albuquerque Association of Realtors, 1635 University 
Boulevard NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102. 

The Zoom link to the meeting is: 

https://gaar.zoom.us/j/87801816642?pwd=QVlLeVZSTnZCZVJ
5MTFUcVlORytCQT09 

Please register in advance for this meeting by clicking on the 
above link.  Upon registering, you will receive further 
instructions for joining the meeting. 

An agenda for the meeting will be posted on the Home 
Inspectors Board website no later than 72 hours before the 
meeting. 

The Board may enter into Executive Session pursuant to Section 
10-15-1 H (1) (3) and (7) of the Open Meetings Act to discuss 
matters related to the issuance, suspension, or revocation of 
licenses, and pending or threatened litigation. 
 

https://gaar.zoom.us/j/87801816642?pwd=QVlLeVZSTnZCZVJ5MTFUcVlORytCQT09
https://gaar.zoom.us/j/87801816642?pwd=QVlLeVZSTnZCZVJ5MTFUcVlORytCQT09


Persons with a disability who need a reader, amplifier, qualified 
sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or 
service to attend or participate in the meeting may contact Board 
Administrator Wayne W. Ciddio at (505) 785-3937or by email 
at wayne.ciddio@state.nm.us at least one week prior to the 
meeting or as soon as possible. 
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